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        Chipping Christmas Fair 
The annual Christmas Fair will be held

in the village hall next Saturday from
11am until 3pm. Our children have been

invited to sing with Brabin’s at 11.15am

if they are able to make it. Father 

Christmas will be there along with 

lovely refreshments and gift stalls. 

St. Mary’s Primary School is running a 

Stall with , ‘guess the teddy’s name,’ 

a lucky dip and other goodies. Please

come along and support if you can. 

Proceeds from the fair will be split 

between St. Mary’s, Brabins and 

Dementia UK. Thank you to Alison

Rowlinson for organising. 

    Step into Quality for EYFS
We are very pleased to announce 

that we have been accepted onto

a very prestigious course that is 

awarded a Quality Mark at the end
of it should we be successful. The 
Step into Quality Mark involves whole

team reflection on provision and 

practice which will have a positive
impact on the setting and support
staff development and ensure that we

are providing an excellent education

for our children.  We are all very 

excited to be taking part in this as

we know that not many schools

are able to do this due to many factors.

We will keep you informed along the

way of our progress. It’s an 18 month
process – wish us luck!          
. 
		Parents Evening





Parents evening is on Wed 28th Nov from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. There is appointment sheet by Mrs Cookson office. Slots are going quickly so please call into school ASAP if you want an appointment. 





Netball Skills





Our netball team will be representing school at Preston College on the 5th Dec from 4pm until 5.30pm. Letters will be going home ASAP. If possible, please could you help us out with this by coming to pick them up at the college at 5.30pm. Thanks in anticipation of your support.  





Ribble Rivers Trust





We have been asked by the RRT if our year 5/6 children would like to take part in tree planting at High Head Wood, Chipping near the Gibbon Bridge Hotel, next Thursday, 6th Dec. We will spend the morning with them and then return to school for lunch. School staff will transport them there and back. Please can they come to school in warm outdoor clothes and boots. 





Holiday Dates 2019 /20





Please see the attached dates for the academic year 2019 /20. They will be on the school website ASAP. 


Dates for your diary





Years 5,6 special assembly – 7th Dec, 2.30pm  


Selection Box Bingo in school – 6th Dec, 6.30pm


Sleeping Beauty, King Georges Hall – 17th Dec, 10am


Nativity in school – 18th Dec, 2pm and 6pm


Christmas dinner, party – 19th Dec


Celebration Assembly – 20th Dec at 2.30pm  





 











